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EARTH DAY 
April 22nd is International Earth Day! Events are going on
across campuses, with Go Green Fair in the Taliesin on the
23rd of April!  The event will have a wealth of interesting
stalls and workshops across both floors of the Taliesin, to
inform and intrigue us all around sustainability and
climate awareness. Follow the week to book your free
ticket! As well as our on-campus activities, why not get
out into the local area to show your appreciation for our
local environment? Click the link for some environmental
and nature events.

WHAT’S ON?

Hello again! Welcome to April’s usual newsletter rundown of
what’s on across campus, and the city. It even actually looks
springlike today, which is a change! There will be your usual

useful reminders, particularly about summer accommodation this
month, bursary info, and some tips and resources if you need
them. As always, if you need me or have any questions please

pop an email to Participation, I’m always happy to help you out!

https://www.whatsoninswansea.com/whats-on-swansea/
https://www.swansea-union.co.uk/get_involved/get-active/#register
https://events.swansea-union.co.uk/group/313/campus-life
https://www.swansea.gov.uk/aprilenvironmentalevents
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/go-green-week-fair-byddwch-yn-wyrdd-tickets-775464173217?aff=eemailordconf&ref=eemailordconf&utm_campaign=order_confirm&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_term=viewevent
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/go-green-week-fair-byddwch-yn-wyrdd-tickets-775464173217?aff=eemailordconf&ref=eemailordconf&utm_campaign=order_confirm&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_term=viewevent
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/go-green-week-fair-byddwch-yn-wyrdd-tickets-775464173217?aff=eemailordconf&ref=eemailordconf&utm_campaign=order_confirm&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_term=viewevent


NEED SUPPORT?

CENTRE FOR ACADEMIC SUCCESS
WORKSHOPS

There are some fantastic resources across the university
if you need help. Whether you’re finding things hard at

the moment and need someone to talk to, or if you need
advice and guidance on something specific, these

resources are there for you if and when you need them.
Click the links to find out more. 

SECOND BURSARY
INSTALMENTS DUE
As we move quickly through Spring/Summer Semester, your second
bursary instalments are due very soon. Second payments will be made
during the first week of May and you do not need to reapply for this to be
paid, your payment will be made to the account used for your first
instalment. If you need to update bank details, please get in touch with
Hardship Funds to update any information. 

CAS run numerous workshops across the year to help you
develop skills that will support your studies. There’s a huge

range, to choose from if you feel you need the help. They also
offer a one-to-one service to students. Click the link to browse. 

RESEARCH OPPORTUNITY
Swansea University PhD student Megan Evans is currently
undertaking a project into Estranged students and graduates’
experiences of university across England and Wales. She is
looking to conduct interviews to inform her research. If you
would like to get in touch with her to take part, click the link.

https://myuni.swansea.ac.uk/student-support-services/student-support-form/
https://togetherall.com/en-gb/
https://www.swansea.ac.uk/campuslife/faithcampuslife/the-listening-service/
https://www.studentminds.org.uk/
https://myuni.swansea.ac.uk/academic-success/courses-and-workshops/
mailto:988150@swansea.ac.uk


After first year, many students will move
off campus and into private

accommodation, either independently
or with a group of others. If you are

looking to move out into the bustling
wider Swansea area, the Students Union

has a fab guide on housing in the city
and tips for finding the right place for

you. Click the pictures to find out. 

If you do not wish to receive these newsletters, please opt out by
emailing participation.campuslife@swansea.ac.uk

SUMMER ACCOMMODATION
If you are someone in need of accommodation over the summer,
you may know that as a student supported by
Participation@CampusLife you are entitled to 365 day a year
university owned accommodation. If this sounds like something you
would like to take up, please get in touch with accommodation
sooner rather than later to ensure your place. Applications open on
May the 1st, so please ensure complete this to avoid any issues.

THINKING ABOUT
HOUSING?

These links are for organisations that support specifically for care leavers and people who
are estranged, if you would like to know more about them click on the links.

https://myuni.swansea.ac.uk/living-in-swansea/student-accommodation/
https://classcymru.co.uk/advice-for-myself/
https://becomecharity.org.uk/get-support/
https://www.standalone.org.uk/contact/
https://www.swansea.ac.uk/accommodation/a-z/
https://www.swansea.ac.uk/accommodation/off-campus/

